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       18th June 2018 

LEGO After School Club 
 

Wednesday 27th June to Wednesday 18th July 2018  

3:05pm to 4:15pm - £12 (£3/session) 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that there will be a new after school Lego club 

starting on Wednesday 27th June 2018. We are extremely lucky to have Ewan from 

the Brick Box in Knottingley to run the club with myself. Ewan has already been in to 

school to launch the club in an assembly which the children found very exciting! 

They had the opportunity to meet Ewan, see the kinds of things that they may 

create and had the chance to ask him questions about Lego and the club.  

 

The club will run for 4 sessions from Wednesday 27th June to Wednesday 18th July 

from 3:05pm until 4:15pm, costing £3.00 per session (£12 in total). If your child would 

like to attend, please complete and return the reply slip below to school by Friday 

22nd June 2018. As places are limited & we are expecting demand to be high, 

names will be drawn out of a hat and you will be notified by text if your child has a 

place. Any children who are unsuccessful will be placed on a waiting list for future 

opportunities. Please then make payment of £12 via ParentPay before 27th June 

2018. If the club proves popular we will be looking to run it again in September.  

 

LEGO will be provided for the club and there may be the opportunity for children 

to buy their creations from The Brick Box at the end of the 4 weeks if they wish. The 

Lego creations may also be used to inspire creative writing, animations and other 

exciting projects.  

 

For more information on The Brick Box please visit https://brickboxyorkshire.com/ 

 

Please return the slip below by Friday 22nd June 2018 if your child wishes to attend 

the club. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Mrs J Roberts (Deputy Headteacher & SENCO) 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

LEGO After school Club – Wednesday 27/6/18 to 18/7/18 3:05 – 4:15pm 

 
My child, _____________________________________, in class _________ would like to join 

Lego Club & I will pay the £12 via ParentPay before 27/6/18. I understand that this is 

non-refundable if my child cannot attend. 

 

My child will be collected from the club by _______________________________ 

 

 

Contact telephone number:  ___________________________________ 

   

 

Signed__________________________________________ Date _____________________ 

https://brickboxyorkshire.com/

